
STATE OF MAINE  

130TH LEGISLATURE 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

 

 

March 24, 2021 

 

 

Hon. Troy D. Jackson 

President of the Senate 

130th Legislature 

 

Hon. Ryan M. Fecteau 

Speaker of the House 

130th Legislature 

 

Dear Mr. President and Mr. Speaker: 

 

On March 24, 2021, 1 bill was received by the Secretary of the Senate. 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Joint Rule 308.2, this bill was referred to a Joint Standing 

Committee on March 24, 2021, as follows: 

 

Taxation 
 

Bill "An Act To Place a Moratorium on Property Revaluations for Tax Purposes during a 

State of Emergency" (S.P. 410) (L.D. 1247) (Sponsored by Senator DILL of Penobscot)  

 

Sincerely, 

 

S/Darek M. Grant 

Secretary of the Senate 

 

S/Robert B. Hunt 

Clerk of the House 


